
 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents and carers 

 

We are writing to you in order to share some important information with you. 

 

For the final few weeks of term, your child will have a change of key group leader. 

 

Gold group’s leader will be our teacher Mrs Irlam. She is very much looking forward to getting to 

know you, and your child. 

 

Green and Blue groups’ will be combined to make one larger group. The group leader will be our 

teacher Mrs Farndell. At group times Miss Farndell will focus upon preparing the children. 

 

We very much appreciate that a change in group leader, so near to the end of term is not ideal. 

However, we have a very experienced and established staff team. We know all of our children very 

well. This is because they work with all of our children during their learning play provision time. This 

will help to minimise any impact of the change. 

 

We can absolutely assure you that we will all work in partnership together, in order to ensure that 

the education, care and well-being of your child is not affected. 

 

Please do not hesitate to speak with us if your child becomes upset in any way. Thank you for all 

your understanding in relation to this matter. 

 

Kindest regards 

 

Jenny Martin and  Liz Richardson. 

 

Co- Headteachers 

 

Freshfield Nursery 

 



 


